
ORANGE AVENUE CONSTRUCTION 

Detour Begins Tuesday, March 7 

S 
tarting Tuesday, March 7, 2017, work will begin to construct a westbound    
Orange Avenue to northbound U.S. 1 turn lane in the City of Ft. Pierce. The 
work at this intersection costs $193,914.81, and is being done for safety         

improvements to increase the vehicle storage for westbound traffic.  
 
In order to construct the turn lane, westbound Orange Avenue between U.S. 1 and 
Depot Drive will undergo an around-the-clock closure for approximately one month. 
Motorists should detour via 2nd Street to Avenue A or Citrus Avenue. To                
accommodate northbound traffic during this detour, North  Depot Drive will be   
converted to a one-way road.  

 
The sidewalk on the north side 
of Orange Avenue between 
U.S. 1 and Depot Drive will  
also be closed around-the-
clock. Pedestrians will be     
detoured to the sidewalk on the 
south side of Orange Avenue at 
U.S. 1 and Depot Drive. While 
this work is ongoing,            
pedestrian and street access to 
businesses will be maintained 
at all times. 
 
If you have any questions, 
comments, or concerns please 
contact the Kathleen Dempsey, 
Project Public Information   
Officer, at 772-359-5118 or 
kdempsey@corradino.com. 

Detour Map 


